
Sent: Tuesday, October 14, 2014 2:12 PM 

To: Tolbert, Chris (CI-StPaul); Kantner, Libby (CI-StPaul) 

Cc: Tia Anderson; amy Salmela 

Subject: RAS 

 

Councilman Tolbert, 

 

I had spoken to Kathy Soderberg, manager of Sibley Manor apts, regarding the upcoming Public 

Hearing for RAS Ethopian restaurant.  She wanted to speak with her residents that live closest to 

the property and get back to me. 

This is what she found out: 

• overall they have been a little better 

• Drunk people are still outside and wake up the closest neighbor and his family, he has 

had to go outside and ask them to move/quiet down numerous times -he has lived there 

since 2007 

• lots of trash and empty beer bottles -not sure why so many beer bottles are outside 

• they have a patio where people smoke -are there any restricted hours on it, because that 

would certainly help 

Thank you for taking these comments into consideration. 

Kathy 

-  

Kathy Carruth  

Executive Director 

Highland District Council 

651.695.4005 

hdc@visi.com 

www.highlanddistrictcouncil.org 


